


 

All the best

 

Paul

 

Paul Ham | Coordinator, Traffic Systems
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From: Valerie Burke  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:12 PM
To: Access Vaughan - VOL <accessvaughan@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Borcescu, Nick <Nick.Borcescu@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Re: Traffic Control Box Wrap - J.E.H. MacDonald

It is the 100th anniversary of the Group of Seven.

Valerie

On Mon, Sep 21, 2020 at 11:39 AM Valerie Burke wrote:

The traffic control box at Centre Street and Yonge Street is a perfect location for a public realm
enhancement unique to historic Thornhill Village.

The box would be so much more appealing if it was wrapped in a copy of the a famous Tangled Garden,
by JEH McDonald who lived just west of the intersection.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Valerie Burke

 


